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Grand Knight: Al Delago (267-0532) Outside Guard: Art Habighorst ()
Deputy G.K. : Bob Bonza (948-3381) Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan (267-7088)
Chancellor: Kevin Powers (340-4877) Trustee 3 yrs.: Jay Sauerwald (495-8010)
Recorder: Leon Quesnette (947-9780) Trustee 2 yrs.: Scott Klare (267-1753)
Treasurer: Gary Krueger (947-1845) Trustee 1 yr.: Tim Freeland (267-9899)
Advocate: Sean James (992-1143) Lecturer: Tony Cilluffo (390-2897)
Warden: Pat Maley, Jr. (267-1160) Field Agent: Brent Labreche (947-3386)
Fin. Secretary: Pat Becker (948-7534) District Deputy : Dave Erickson (267-1418)
Inside Guard: Don Hansen (948-9680)

Officers for 2007-
2008 Fraternal

Year

General Membership Meetings: 1st Thursday  of each month  7:30 PM Business,
8:30 PM Social at the Hopkins Center of Our Lady of Light Catholic Community

Notice: We have lost our newsletter editor and publisher!  Any member interested in producing the
Crusader, please contact the Grand Knight or Financial Secretary.

Upcoming Events
Jul 26 -- Officers Meeting
Jul 29 -- Pancake Breakfast
Aug 2    -- Membership Meeting
Aug 12 -- Council Picnic (at Villagio)
Aug 17 -- 4th Degree in Coral Springs
Aug 20 -- 1st  Degree at OLOL

Aug 26 --Pancake Breakfast
Aug 30 -- Officers (Planning) Meeting
Sep 22  -- K of C Spaghetti Dinner
Sep 23 -- Installation of Officers
Sep 23 -- Membership Blitz
Sep 23 -- Corporate Communion
Oct 27 -- 5K Race

From the Deputy Grand Knight
August is another busy month for the knights! A very special Business Meeting is slated for August
2nd. Do plan to attend.
The Council Picnic will be on August 12th. Everyone is expected to bring a “pot luck” side dish. The
main course will be another terrific repast from Jim Stathopoulos! Our First Degree will be on Monday
the 20th because the Parish Hall will be in use on the 21st , Tuesday.
Pancakes will be prepared in the kitchen this time, on Sunday, Aug. 26th. We will, however, still need
help in preparation and serving. We get there at 6:30 A.M. Any time you can get there after that
will be appreciated!
The next “Planning Meeting” is on August 30th. It is, of course open to all knights, so come to help us
out! There are still a few slots open in the Service Program. Once all positions are filled, I will have a
meeting with all involved and their committees to set up a regular “easy” program. We need a little of
your time and a lot of your HELP ! Find out at the meeting.
Fraternally,
Bob Bonza DGK



Council News
Knight of Month: Greg Pearl                  Family of Month:   Sean and Cathy James
First Degree (on July 10):  Ronald Schilke
Member Withdrawal: Nick Kondogan

Picnic Information:
The annual K of C Picnic will be held on the grounds of the Villagio condominium complex starting at
1 PM on Sunday, August 12.  Villagio is a gated community located on the East side of Three Oaks
Blvd., between Corkscrew and Estero Parkway.  Entry can be made by scrolling through the names on
the call box and selecting Brent LaBreche’s number.  Brent will then enter a code to open the gate.  If
there is any problem, please call Brent at his cell no. 910-2431.

Happy Birthday!

David T. Klare 8/2
Jim Stathopoulos 8/3
James W. Sauerwald 8/8
Juan P. Castellon 8/9
Russell S. Klare 8/12
Nicholas C. Krueger 8/14
Michael C. Bursztyn 8/15
James W. Hanley 8/16

James C. McDonagh 8/17
Sydney F. Schofield 8/21
Javier Ubarri 8/24
John V. Picone 8/24
Dennis J. Cantwell 8/29
Joseph F. Klempka 8/30

In Case of Death
At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then contact the family
and offer sympathy and help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should ask whether a
wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass will be
offered the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented.  Any ceremonial
presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased Brother is a 4th
Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the
Assembly.

Our Newsletter Boosters
Don Abberger, James Angers, Cam Aucremanne, Larry Augustyn, John Baker, William Bannon, Les Barnett, Pat Becker,
Daniel Beiter, Denis Benoit, John Benoit, Jack Berg, Bob Bonza, Joe Boss III, Skip Boyd, John Bradford, Thomas Brewer,
Glenn Bright, John Brown,  George Brush, Steve Burmeister, Michael Bursztyn, Dennis Cantwell, Lawrence Cantwell, Bruce
Carr,  Tony Cilluffo, Norm Colby, Robert Collins, Michael Conley, James  Corneillie, John Costa, James Culley, Steve
Cunningham, Peter D'Elia, Al Delago, Joseph Drago, Peter Dresch, Peter Ennis, Dave Erickson, Jeffrey Estler, Paul Farr,
Brian Farrar, Pat Fortuna, Everett Foster, Lou Fratterelli, Timothy Freeland, Joe Grohal, Art Habighorst, Joe Haley, Don
Hansen, Bob Haug,James Hawkins, Dean Hinderman, William Hoogland, James Howell, Ralph Hutchins, Nat Ippolito, Sean
James, Gordon Jirak, Donald Joerger, Roland Jolie, Derrick Kahl, Dan Kerinuk, Thomas Kinsella, Kenneth Kirgin, Todd
Klare, Scott Klare, Joe Klempka, Gary Kroeger, Gary Krueger, Brent Labreche, Bruce Labreche, Ralph Lacivita, Tony
Leonardi, William Lewis, John Liprie, Ronald LoFranco, Jeffery Maas, Pat Maley, Richard Malone, Jack Mancini, Jerry
Martin, Alvin McCarthy, John McGrellis, Jim McDonagh, Edward McQuillan, Edward Mikovich, Alexander Miller, Wyman
Miller, Matt Mullen, Richard Nuckols, Bob Oshinsky, Wayne Ostergren, Robert Ott, Charles Paternoster, Greg Pearl, Joe
Perkowski, Anthony Pietroniro, Ted Pizza, Ray Pothier, Kevin Powers, Leon Quesnette, Edward Riley, Edward Roggemann,
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Sedillo, James Seymour, Steve Shaw, David Siler, William Stanley, James Stathopoulos, John Sullivan, Jerry Tant, Peter
Thompson, Edward Trimner, Javier Ubarri, George Van Nest, Ed Weil, James Welling, Ronald Willing, Skip Zornow


